On Thursday, March 14, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. the Work Session meeting for the Town of Gay was called to order by Mayor Walker.  All members were present at roll call and it was determined a quorum did exist.
The first item was approval of the Agenda.  Council member Askvig motioned to approve the agenda, seconded by council member Watts.  The vote in favor was unanimous.  
The first item on the agenda was continuation of the Land Use/Planning Ordinance discussion. Council member Watts had done more editing agreed on at the last work session and those areas were discussed. 
The rest of the ordinance was discussed and more changes were recommended and agreed to. 
At this time it was determined that both the Land Use/Planning Ordinance and the Subdivision Ordinance were ready to be transmitted to our attorney for his review.  Council member Watts will enter all the current edits then forward to Mayor, council and clerk for forwarding to our attorney.
The next item on the agenda was Budget Issues.  Clerk has been having difficulty getting correct budget documents for council meetings due to some changes made on Quick Books.  Those changes are now being reversed back to the original settings and those issues should be corrected.
As there was no more items to discuss, council member Watts motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m., seconded by council member Keith.  The vote in favor was unanimous.
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